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are confined only to a few countries whereas the majority of developing countries still remain 

at the margin of the public information field. 

It is, therefore, imperative for the United Nations to provide the developing countries with 

more opportunities for their participation in the activities of the international public information 

and communications. 

Meanwhile, the developing countries should enhance their own information capacity and 
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